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This poster highlights the steps you should take to protect your skin from too much
sun, which can increase your risk of skin cancer.

It was produced in A3 and A1 formats, and distributed to participating pharmacies as
part of the Living Well campaign, which covers up to six health promotion topics
each year. Living Well campaign topics are agreed between the HSCB, Community
Pharmacies NI and the PHA. The original poster was created as part of the Care in
the Sun campaign, which was a partnership between the PHA and Cancer Focus.

Details
Format
A3 poster and A1 poster
Target group
General public

https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/directorates/public-health/health-and-social-wellbeing-improvement
https://careinthesun.org/
https://careinthesun.org/


Downloads

Attachment Size
CFNI_Care in the Sun Poster 04_19 FINAL.pdf 81.07 KB
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https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/sites/default/files/2019-05/CFNI_Care%20in%20the%20Sun%20Poster%2004_19%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/taxonomy/term/932
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/taxonomy/term/22
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/taxonomy/term/933
https://www.publichealth.hscni.net/print/pdf/node/4958

